
 

     

Date: February 13, 2024 
ATTN: All Dealership Personnel 
Subject: Safety Recall Repair 

 

This notification is intended to provide your dealership with advance knowledge 
of the Safety Recall release. Key dealership personnel should be notified the 
Safety Recall is pending and be watching for its release. 
 
We are planning to release the Safety Recall later today. 

 

Affected Units 

2019-2020 and 2022 FTR 
2020-2022 Challenger 
2022 Pursuit 
 
Please contact Indian Motorcycle Service by phone at 877-204-3697 or through 
Ask Polaris with any questions or concerns. 
 

 
 
Thank you for your attention. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
- Indian Motorcycle Service 
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